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p g UNITED STATES,

;)f ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION %
,

/- WASHINGTON, D.C. 205453

EM 2 s 1974

/
A. Giambusso,' Deputy Director Docket No. 50-313

for Reactor Projects
Directorate of Licensing

ARKANSASPOWERANDLIGHTCOMPANY(ANO-1)
CHANGE IN SPECIFIC HEAT OF U02

By memorandum dated January 23, 1974, we forwarded to your office for c
handling the initial report from AP&L regarding a reported change in
the specific heat of U0p. Enclosed for your act%n is a copy of a
?etter dated March 4,1974, from AP&L cor.;aining a supplemental report
on this matter.

We have made no distribution of this letter; however some of the enclosed
copies are already marked for external distribution.
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fdokn G. Davis, Deputy Director
for Field Operations

Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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